

Candidate for TICA Vice President

You are the future of TICA!

You deserve and should expect to have your voice heard as you, the membership will determine TICA's future.

Please consider me when you mark your ballot of TICA Vice President. It is time for strong, professional, forward-thinking leadership able to catapult TICA into being the international organization that it has always had the potential to be.

My commitment to TICA and its members is:

- Including equally all members in all areas and regions worldwide
- Listening to all views and understanding local and regional differences
- Increasing the transparency of Board meetings and business operations
- Enabling our clubs and our regions to succeed and flourish.
- Continuing the development and enhancement of our automated services and making them operational equally to all members worldwide.
- Embracing new and innovative ideas while respecting the past. Combine wisdom and vision for a positive outcome.
- Encouraging and supporting the involvement at all levels of the next generation of cat fanciers into our show management, judging and cat fancy hobby.

You want a highly qualified person for your next Vice President. I have served TICA for over forty-four years and have that level of experience.

- Breeder, exhibitor since 1969. Bred and showed Persians, American Shorthairs, Sphynx, and Devon Rex. Served on several breed committees. Currently Devon Rex.
- Active club member in several clubs
- Chartered the first TICA Club Commencement Cat Fanciers, TICA Charter Number 1
- Board experience: Former NW Regional Director, 2005 2019
- Resided in and actively exhibited in 5 TICA Regions
- Distinguished judge. Licensed in 1985. Have judged in every TICA Region.
- Member of TICA Standing Committees: Genetics, Rules, Legal

Life experience outside of the cat fancy: I have been a teacher at the middle school level and a disaster relief manager for the American Red Cross. I am now retired and can dedicate my time to the cat fancy.

It is my goal and promise to actively lead TICA into the Future with innovation, creativity and vision while remembering our past with respect and affection.

When you vote, please vote for Ellen Crockett as the next TICA Vice President!

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at any time.

